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End of the week:
* On Wednesday, Year 6 had their graduation ceremony. It was wonderful to see so many parents in attendance. Mrs
Clark spoke about each child and the children shared memories about their time at Cheetwood. The ceremony
concluded with a performance from the children. Well done to all of the Year 6 children, we are so proud of each and
every one of you.

* Our Nursery finished on Wednesday, we wish all the children a lovely Summer ready and look forward to welcoming
them back in September ready for Reception.

Rights Respecting Schools - Cheetwood’s Article of the Week!

Manchester are celebrating National Play Day on Wednesday 7th August. As a Rights
Respecting School we want to promote Article 31: The right of leisure, play and
culture. Please click on the website link for more information about exciting activities
in Manchester. https://loadstodo.co.uk/guides/play-day/
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Important information:

* Year 6 Leavers Assembly will take place on Tuesday 23rd at 9am in the sports hall. Parents from Year 6 are invited to
attend the performance.

* School closes on Wednesday 24th at 2pm for the Summer holidays. Children will be taking their exercise books home
on Tuesday, so please send your child with a carrier bag suitable to carry them home in. Please note there will be no
after school care on this day.

* Your children will have received their school reports today, Year 6 children will also have their SATs results
accompanying them.

* Greater Manchester Fire and Rescue Service (GMFRS) have provided the school with
information regarding their current water safety campaign. Please see their website for full
details here.

https://loadstodo.co.uk/guides/play-day/
https://www.manchesterfire.gov.uk/your-safety/campaigns/water-safety/


Attendance
Our school attendance target this year is 97%

Class attendance for the this week:

Nursery: 96.8.% Reception: 92.4%

Year 1: 96.7.% Year 2: 90.%

Year 3: 98.7.% Year 4: 90.4%

Year 5: 94.1% Year 6: 95.2.%

Overall Attendance is 94.2%

Unfortunately we have not achieved our attendance target this week.
Please remember there will be NO AUTHORISED LEAVE during term time
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Star of the week Golden Ticket

Nursery: All of Nursery
Reception: Harashveer & Worthy
Year 1: Zyna,Ruqaiyah
Year 2: Nathan & Amritjot
Year 3: Dara & Eesa
Year 4: Abdul & Sani
Year 5: Anas & Oliver
Year 6: All of Year 6

Isabella
Karanveer
Elizabeth,Telmuun
Haseeb

Sports Star Reading Stats

Year 1: Haneef , Laila
Year 2: Theo & Isaiah
Year 3: Tengis & Ujin
Year 4: Abdimalik & Umaima
Year 5: Maryam, Mohammed
Year 6: All of Year 6

Year 1:79:%
Year 2: 81%
Year 3:71%
Year 4:72%
Year 5:77%
Year 6:76%

Rights Holder Award

Year 1: Charmin
Year 2: Kyon
Year 3: Tengis

Year 4: Stevie
Year 5: Bineet
Year 6: All of Year 6
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The latest news and updates for parents/carers

and children and young people 0-25 years with special educational needs

and disabilities (SEND) in the Manchester City Council area

Please visit the parents and carers section of our website for more
details.

https://cheetwood.manchester.sch.uk/manchester-send-local-offer/
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